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Dear Parents/Carers,   

I hope you are well.  

I am writing to provide you with an update regarding our academy.  

We are currently consulting with members of staff regarding provisional plans for restructuring classroom 
and administration support.  

No decisions have been made but we are undertaking this consultation now as we are beginning to make 
plans for our academy’s future admissions arrangements. These decisions are being made in collaboration 
with the Local Authority and are due to a number of factors, including population changes, both locally and 
nationally, including falling birth rates.   

Our priority is ensuring our pupils have access to the very best education, opportunities and support so 
they fulfil their potential. I would like to assure you that there will be no impact on the quality of education 
we deliver. We are also making considerable considerations within our planning to keep the impact on 
current staffing arrangements to a minimum.  

Once the consultation process is complete, we will share further information on any next steps, as and 
when these are confirmed. We will also endeavour to keep you updated throughout the process.  

Our academy remains fully committed to placing the best interests of our pupils, colleagues and our 
community at the heart of all that we do.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact 
with me.   

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr C Honey  
Principal  

 


